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***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 
 
On September 10, 2014, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice for Department 
of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2014-338, Matanuska River for a DA permit application from the 
Matanuska-Susitna Borough, to construct a spur dike and channelize the Matanuska River.  The project 
site is located within Section 18, T. 19 N., R. 4 E., Seward Meridian; USGS Quad Map: Anchorage C-5, 
Latitude 61.7306º N., Longitude 148.7933º W., Matanuska-Susitna Borough, MP 65 Glenn Highway, east 
of Sutton, Alaska. 
 
The Corps of Engineers, at the request of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, has extended the comment 
period for this public notice from 15 days to 30 days.  The revised public notice expiration date is October 
10, 2014. 
 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same.  Please bring this announcement 
to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.  Please contact Jack Hewitt at (907) 
753-2708, toll free from within Alaska at (800) 478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by email at 
jack.j.hewitt@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
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